From: Sharon DeHaa

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 2:26 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: Fwd: [EXT] Carbon pipeline

I'm a Lincoln County landowner concerned about Summit Carbon Solutions pipeline

Drain tile has been placed on the land and how can we be reassured damage will not be done to the
drain tile.

It has not been determined what will be the usage of the carbon other than to be stored.
I’'m also concerned about the environmental damage that may occur.
As a landowner I’'m not in favor of the carbon pipeline.

Sharon DeHaan, Ponderosa Farms

Sioux Falls, SD 57108





